

Happy New Year from the Birmingham Public Library!

The Birmingham Public Library would like to thank you for sharing 2018 with us—for reading with us, crafting with us, performing with us, learning with us, and, most of all, supporting us. Have a safe, happy holiday as you ring in a new year!

All Birmingham Public Library locations will close at 12:00 p.m. on Monday, December 31, and will close Tuesday, January 1, for New Year's Day.

Coming up in January...



Join the Winter Reading Challenge to win prizes! **January 1-31, 2019**



MLK Community Mosaic Project January 2-18, 2019

The Birmingham Public Library (BPL) is honoring the birthday and legacy of Dr. Martin Luther King (MLK) by hosting an MLK community mosaic project during the month of January. Between January 2 and January 18, 2019, patrons are invited to participate by visiting all 19 BPL locations across the city and coloring a section that will be put together to create a large image of Dr. King to remember his leadership in the fight for civil rights in Birmingham. Once completed, BPL is planning a community mural that will be displayed in each location.

Read more »











Donate



Share this email:









Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove™ Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails. View this email online.

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

2100 Park PL

Birmingham, AL | 35203 US This email was sent to

emma